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CALANDER  OF  EVENTS 
 
 

APRIL 
05-Palm Sunday 
12-Easter Sunday 
19-Divine Mercy Sunday 

 
 

  MAY 
10-Mother’s Day 
21-Ascension of The Lord 
25-Memorial Day— Holiday 
31-Pentacost Sunday 

 
 

JUNE 
07-Most Holy Trinity 
14-Corpus Christi 
19-Sacred Heart of Jesus 
20-First Day of Summer 
21-Father’s Day 
24Nativity of St. John the Baptist 

 

Grand Knight Message 
Brother Knights, 

 I pray that you are staying safe and healthy as we go 
through this challenging time.  It is through the Grace of God and 
with His guidance and direction we will all get through this pan-
demic.  I encourage all of you and your family members to take 
seriously all of the precautions that the federal, state and local 
governments have issued.  They are there for our protection. 
 Although we were not able to conduct our scheduled third 
fish fry and Palm Sunday breakfast, we can be thankful for the 
wonderful turnout for our first two fish fries.  Your help and partic-
ipation were OUTSTANDING.  Our council is truly blessed to have 
such a great group of Catholic gentlemen and that we have Fr Kris 
as our spiritual leader.  Because we cannot attend Mass in church, 
Fr Kris has enabled us to participate in video Masses through the 
use of technology.  Thank you Fr. Kris.  While we were not able to 
have our third fish fry, we were still able to help our community by 
donating the extra potatoes for the postponed fish fry to our local 
food banks.  They were very much appreciated by the food bank. 
 Brother Pete Light conducted our annual free throw com-
petition in January.  There was a great turnout from councils in 
both AuSable Forks and Peru.  Thank you Pete for continuing to 
conduct such a successful competition.  In early March our council 
hosted our second blood drive.  Through the great efforts of broth-
er Henry and his wife, Holly, we had 13 people donate blood.  
What a wonderful thing to do.  Thank you, Henry and Holly. 
 In the ongoing effort to clean out St Matthew’s church, 
many of our brothers helped move the pews from St Matthew’s to 
our knight’s hall.  We moved a total of 30 kneelers and pews.  
Again, what a blessing to have so many who can volunteer and 
help when necessary. 
 As I close, I want to again thank all of my brother knights 
for their continued support and help.  Our council is only success-
ful because of your outstanding efforts.    
 

God Bless you and your families.   
 

Robert 
SK Robert Eisenhauer 
Grand Knight  
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GOOD OF THE ORDER 

Please keep the following 
people and their families 

 in your prayers. 
Cindy Roberts, Frances Hatch, 
Norm Hatch Sr., Chris Miller, 

Carol Miller, Jerry Estes, Evie Coolidge, 
Dan Witherwax, Soul of Dave Blaise, Bishop 

Douglas Lucia, Blaise family, Ginny Fitzgerald, 
Deacon John Ryan, Deacon John Lucero 

 

 

GOD BLESS THEM. 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY WISHES  
 

APRIL 
9th Kevin McDonald, 19th Mark Holt, 

25th Pete Light 
MAY 

3rd Robert Eisenhauer, 26th Walter 
Sklodowske 

JUNE 
2nd Mike Thomas, 4th Mike Pelky, 

17th James Douglas, 20th Chad Gene 
Spooner, 23rd Ed Winslow 

EDITOR’S  NOTICE 
 

Submissions for the next newsletter 
are due Thursday, 18 June 2020. 

Please submit your articles to the editor 
at: majike213@myeisenhauer.com  

 

Thanks for your support 
and assistance. 

He Is Risen 
Ascension of 

Our Lord 
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FREE THROW COMPETITION 

 

 

Pictures of activi-
ties from our 

latest Free Throw 
Competition 

 
Thank you to 
Brother John 

Ryan, Peru Council,  
for providing us 

with these 
pictures. 
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Recently we moved all the pews from St Matthews church to the Knight’s hall.  
Thanks to all who participated. 

 

 

 

In Service To One, 

In Service To All 
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Because of your GREAT participation and support our council was able to host two 
outstanding fish fries.  You exemplify the true spirit of the Knights of Columbus. 
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